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NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 

DATE: November 21, 2019  

TO: PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS AND PLAN HOLDERS  

FROM: Richard M. Nethercote, Jr.,  
 District Contracts Administrator 
 Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise 

SUBJECT: Contract No. E8S15 

FPID NO.: 437912-1-72-02 

PROJECT NAME:  Guardrail Maintenance       
    ________________________________________________________________

The request for bids for the subject project is hereby withdrawn and will be re-
advertised and let at a later date. 

Please disregard all plans, proposals and specifications. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact 
Rich Nethercote at 407-264-3885. 


